
 

JANUARY NEWSLETTER! 

The Village of St-Pierre-Jolys is on Facebook.  

Click here to like the page and follow us! 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR FROM THE VILLAGE OF ST-PIERRE-JOLYS 
COUNCIL AND STAFF! MAY 2021 BE FILLED WITH JOY AND 

HAPPINESS! 

Council Meetings 

 January 6th at 7:00 pm 
 January 20th at 7:00 pm 

Council meetings will be online. Links to view will be posted on our website 
the day of the meeting.   

 



Street Parking After Heavy Snowfall  

We ask that you please do not park on the street after a heavy snowfall. This will 
allow our public works staff to clear the streets faster and more efficiently. Thank 
you! 
 

Shoveling Snow 

Public works would like to remind everyone to not shovel the snow from your 
driveway and yard onto the street please. Thank you for your understanding.   

  

COVID-19 Information 

  

The Village office is now closed to the public. If you have a payment to make or need 
to drop off a document, there will be a drop box available in the entrance during 
normal business hours. For any other inquiry, please call or send an email. Thank you 
for your understanding. 

The Village of St-Pierre-Jolys is now in code red. With cases rising, we must be 
reminded that COVID-19 is still present! You may be tired of staying inside or 
following physical distancing procedures, but we must continue to follow these 
measures to stay safe. We will get through this together! 

For trusted information regarding COVID-19, look no further than the Village website 
COVID-19 page. Click here to find local, provincial and national information 
regarding this pandemic. 

Christmas Tree Disposal 
Don't know where to discard of your real Christmas tree? You can bring it to 
the Village branch depot located on the East side of the Fire Hall (480 
Prefontaine Ave.).  



Dog Licence Renewal 
 

For 2021, dog licence renewals will be due February 26th. We will be sending out 

reminder notices in early January. If you are a new  dog owner, 
you will need to get your dog vaccinated for rabies. Once the dog has been 
vaccinated, please come to the office with the vaccination certificate and a photo of 
the dog to get your licence. Licences are $20.00. We will not process the registration 
if we do not have all the required paperwork. If you have any questions, please review 
the by-law on our website. 

Development Plan and Zoning By-Law Review 

Richard+Wintrup has begun a provincially mandated review of the Development Plan 
and Zoning By-Law. As the first step, over the next few months, Richard+Wintrup 
Planning & Development will be contacting and meeting with landowners and 
stakeholders of those within the identified areas of future development. For more 
information and contact info, click here. 

TIPPS Program - Now available 

The Village office has implemented the tax installment payment program (TIPP). This 
allows you to make automatic monthly property tax payments through your bank. 
Please visit the Village website for more information and to print out the subscription 
form. You should be receiving a subscription package in the mail as well. Thank you! 

Go out and Get Some Exercise and Fresh Air 
  
Don't stay cooped up inside this winter. Go out and get some exercise. Go for a walk, 
explore our hiking trails, see the Christmas lights around town. Go and skate on the 
outdoor rink and skating trail in the Carillon Park, while following public health 
orders. We hope everyone has a great winter season! 



 
 

 
   

Visit our Website   
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